August 16, 2011
Dear Parents:

As your child’s fifth grade teacher, I would like to welcome you to the 2011/2012 school year.  We are about to embark on a journey through the United States from our classroom at Parker Elementary.  The fifth grades integrate the curriculum around our study of our country past and present.  I am looking forward to making this a successful time for your child.  

This year New Castle Community Schools will continue to implement the “8 Step Process” to our curriculum.  This will provide some uniformity to the curriculum across all schools.  We will also focus more on differentiation in our studies.  More group work based on needs and abilities will be done.  We will also continue our SUCCESS time each day.  This half hour will be used to reinforce concepts through games and some special activities. Be sure to ask your child about their SUCCESS time.  Also, I hope to have my web page and some weekly news on Moodle.  This may be accessed on the school web site. 
From time to time, I will send home notes and newsletters to let you know about some of our classroom activities.  Also, I will send home folders periodically with examples of your child’s work.  I would like to invite you to visit our classroom and view some of these activities.  This is a great way to learn how your child’s school day operates.

There is an official fifth grade supply list that was developed by the fifth grade teachers for all the schools.  Do not worry if you cannot find or afford all the items on the list.  Some of you may even want to send in some of the whole class items such as tissue and wipes later on in the year.  If you want to send these items in early in the year, I will be glad to store them here.  Basically, your child needs to have pencil, paper, a blue or black erasable pen, ruler, crayons OR colored pencils OR markers and folders.  I suggest your child get plain pocket folders and not a binder, as desk space is limited.  Other items on the list will be used, but it is not essential right at the beginning of the school year.  
This year, the Parker Back to School night for upper grades will be Thursday, August 18.  It really would be beneficial for you to attend.  This is my chance to explain my fifth grade program, talk about classroom expectation, and provide an opportunity for parents to ask questions.  Please plan to attend.  Also, I encourage students to attend this session.  

If you have questions during the year, feel free to contact me.  The school phone number is 529-7209.  You may also e-mail me at edingera@nccsc.k12.in.us.  

I am looking forward to seeing you August 26   .  

Sincerely,

Art Edinger
